
8/1/2013 

    Letter of explanation 

Greetings, 

On this thumb drive you will find 7 pages of drawn plans for a 2 car garage with an accessory apartment 

to be attached to my existing home at 110 Cobb Ave. with a new breezeway entrance. 

Along with those plans I have included a copy of the zoning board conditional use grant and copies of 

the application which I also turned in paper copies with my full application payment and a copy of the 

current deed to the property. 

If I am able to be approved for a building permit, my plan is to get started in September with an ultimate 

goal of being done by the first of the year 2014.  I do plan to build the structure myself with the help of 

friends and then subcontract with licensed contractors for the foundation, plumbing & heating, and 

electrical work. Either I or the contractors will be pulling the appropriate permits as the work flow 

demands them. 

Please let me know if I have missed anything, I will make it a priority to meet any requests as quickly and 

efficiently as is possible. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tim Raymond 

 

 


